
 

Canterbury Tennis Club Inc. 

Annual General Meeting 

 

  

Venue: CTC Clubhouse 
Date: Sunday 2nd May 2021 
Time: 3:00pm – 4:00pm 
 
Followed by light afternoon tea & social tennis 

All members 
welcome 

Committee Nominations 
Named Committee Positions 
The club has 4 named committee positions: 
 

President – currently held by Phil Jay  Vice-President – currently held by Stephen Liu 
Secretary – currently held by Maureen Spencer Treasurer – currently held by Darren Bates 

 
Maureen and Darren are resigning their positions.  The club has received nominations to fill the roles, 
however club members are also welcome to nominate for one of these roles. 
If there is more than one nomination for a named committee position a ballot will be held. 
 

Ordinary Committee Positions 
The club requires 5 to 7 committee members to manage the general running of the club. 
Club members are welcome & encouraged to nominate for one of these positions. 
Four of the current committee members will be nominated to continue in their committee roles, and 
therefore it would be good to have 1 to 3 more volunteers join the committee. 
 
You are welcome to contact the Phil Jay directly on 0409 176 182, if you have an interest in joining the 
committee, or any other volunteering. 



 

 

 

 

Please consider giving some of your time to our great club. 
 

Our aim is to promote tennis for members and the community.  There are many small and large 
activities that you could become involved with to help achieve this objective. 

Volunteering at Canterbury Tennis Club 
 

Non-committee volunteering 

You do not need to be on the committee to volunteer. 
For example, current non-committee volunteers include: 

- Bridget Larkin as Night Convenor 
- Brett Morey producing our wonderful newsletters 
- Andrew Henry as Junior Convenor 
- The non-committee volunteers on the events sub-committee: 

      Deb Taylor, Adrian Lutze, Nima Roshan & Andrew Henry 
 
Current needs 
We’d like between 1 to 3 more volunteers join the committee. 
 
We are looking for someone act as the membership officer – processing renewals in Feb/March is the 
busiest time for this person, but also needs to help new members join throughout the year. 
 
Whether on the committee or not, we are also looking for someone to take the lead on publishing to 
social media (Facebook) and the club website (currently Wordpress). 


